

To Mendon Hornets Softball Team

LET IT BE KNOWN, That is an honor to recognize and celebrate the successes of the Mendon Hornets softball team for their great achievement of winning a State Championship. The girls from the Mendon Hornets earned one of the highest honors in high school athletics: a state championship. This accomplishment is a testament to the hard work, relentless determination, and undeniable talent of each member of the team.

I would also like to congratulate and recognize the Mendon Hornets softball coaching staff for their efforts in leading the team to a state championship. The time, thorough preparation, and personal investment made by the coaching staff proved essential in setting the team up for success.

Steve Carra, State Representative

The Thirty-Sixth District

The One Hundred and Third Legislature At Lansing Wednesday, June 18, 2025

